PUBLIC NOTICE

The Town Council of the Town of Miami, Arizona, will hold a public hearing to consider a
proposed change to the Town of Miami Tax Code, pursuant to A.R.S. § 42-6054. The proposed
change will adopt a Use Tax in the amount of 2.5% to complement the Town’s current Retail
Sales Tax, which Use Tax would be applicable to the purchase of the use or consumption of
tangible personal property, and will be effective on and after June 1, 2021.

The public hearing will be held at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, April 12, 2021 in the Town Council
Chambers, 500 W. Sullivan Street, Miami, AZ.

Additional information can be obtained at the Town Clerk’s office, located at Miami Town Hall,
500 W. Sullivan Street, Miami, AZ or by contacting Karen Norris, Town Clerk 928-473-4403 or

miamiclerk@cableone.net.

Karen Norris, Town Clerk

Date Posted: QMD 'QDQ.\
Time Posted: 2. 50O YW\




